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There a lot of harmful insects and soil fungus which always
eat our plant leaves and roots. If we are growing any plants,
it is our responsibility to save our plants from such kind of
difficult problems.
The organic way that can help us keep our plants safe from
such kind of harmful insects and fungal diseases is by use of
neem oil. Neem oil contains azadirachtin, component which act
like mind disturbing agent for many insects. With this most
insects forget to eat and go about multiplication activities.
It also prevents their eggs to reach hatching stages. Neem oil
does not affect earth worms and beneficial pollinators like
bees and butterflies so plant growth continues.

 Using neem oil
Neem oil control more than 200 harmful insects and soil fungus
which eat our plants on regular basis. Therefore neem oil is
the best organic choice in saving our plants from insects and
fungus.
Due to lack of information, one may not get the perfect result
and in some cases plants also decay. Neem oil is used as a
treatment agent when plants are already affected. Always try
to use neem oil as a preventive measure at least twice a
month. It will help keep insects away from plants.

Using neem oil 
Use of medically preferred neem oil may damage and hurt the
plants. Always use agriculture base neem oil which comes in
water soluble form.
Use neem oil when the sun has already risen and temperature
also  high.  Neem  oil  also  gets  warm  along  with  increasing
temperature and start damaging plants. Always use neem oil
spray either very early in the morning or late evening.
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Preparing neem oil 
To prepare neem oil, take required amount of clean water and
mix with agriculture base neem oil. Mixing proportion should
be 2.5 milliliters of neem oil for every one litre of water.
Mix it properly with water. Once the solution is ready, you
can now use it on plants.


